
Southeast Elementary Safe 
Routes to School Committee 
is comprised of staff and 
parents of Southeast 
Elementary interested in 
promoting a safe and fun 
walking and biking 
community. Support is 
provided through the 
Waverly Safe Routes to 
School Committee, Southeast 
Elementary Parent 
Organization,the Waverly 
Police Department, the City 
of Waverly, and Waverly 
Health Center.

SAFE 
ROUTES 
TO 
SCHOOL 

809 4th St SE  Waverly, IA 50677
T: 319-352-50677

http://www.waverly-shellrock.k12.ia.us/southeast
Southeast Elementary

Benefits of Walking to 
School for Children

• Daily Exercise for Kids!

• Fewer cars dropping off 
kids at school which 
means less congestion, 
safer streets and better 
air quality!

• Parents save gas money!

• Students spend time with 
their friends and arrive at 
school energized and 
ready to learn!

http://www.waverly-shellrock.k12.ia.us/southeast
http://www.waverly-shellrock.k12.ia.us/southeast


Southeast Elementary is sponsoring  
FITNESS FRIDAY. 

FOR STUDENTS WITHIN WALKING DISTANCE!

 Students are encouraged to walk or bike to school 
on Fridays, weather permitting.  Upon arrival to 
school, students will receive a punch on their punch 
card.  Once students have collected 10 punches, 
students will receive a reward.  Completed punch 
cards will be entered in a drawing for the grand prize 
at the end of the year.

FOR STUDENTS WHO ARE DROPPED OFF OR 
RIDE THE BUS !

Students who ride the bus or are dropped off by 
parents will be given the opportunity to walk around 

the playground during the day to receive a punch to 
their card.  Students who collect 10 punches will 
receive a reward and their card will be entered into a 
drawing for the grand prize at the end of the year.

And the winner is…

The classroom that collects the 
most punches on their cards in 
the month will receive the 
GOLDEN SNEAKER AWARD 
to display in their classroom.

FOR COMMUNITY MEMBERS 

Community members can 
support the students and staff of 
Southeast Elementary by walking 

or biking to work or taking the time to get out and 
walk or bike in their neighborhoods every Friday.  
Students are encouraged to be physically active by 
seeing their friends and neighbors moving through 
their community on foot and on bikes.  So show your 
support! Get out and move!

As part of the Southeast Safe Routes to 
School Campaign, two walking paths from 
neighborhoods within walking and biking 
distance to Southeast Elementary have been 
identified.  Maps are available at the school. 

Routes identified 
have been approved 
by the Waverly Police 
Department.

Tips for parents who are unsure 
about letting their children walk 
to school:
• Walk the identified route for your 

neighborhood yourself to see first hand the 
safety of the route.

• Walk with your child to school rather than 
drive.

• Share the responsibility.  Work with other 
parents in your neighborhood to develop a 
walking school bus.

FITNESS FRIDAY


